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Dear Joelle Crook, 

 

RE: Potential Regional Strategic Environmental Assessment – Slave Geological Province 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to provide comments regarding the potential Regional Strategic 

Environmental Assessment (RSEA) in the Slave Geologic Province (SGP).  

 

Should the RSEA proceed, the Boards would be pleased to participate to whatever degree is determined 

to be appropriate by the Indigenous Governments/Organizations. 

 

Should you have any questions about this submission, please contact Angela Plautz via email or at 867-

766-7461. 

 

Sincerely, 

  
Shelagh Montgomery     Ryan Fequet 

Executive Director     Executive Director 

Mackenzie Valley Land and Water Board  Wek’èezhìi Land and Water Board 
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